
Continued Meeting – October 18, 2018 

 

 

The Graham County Board of Commissioners met Thursday, October 18, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. for a 

continued meeting from the regular meeting held on Tuesday, October 16, 2018 in the Graham County 

Community Building located at 196 Knight Street Robbinsville NC. Board present was: Commissioner 

Connie Orr, Dale Wiggins and Raymond Williams. Board absent was: Commissioner Keith Eller and Jacob 

Nelms.  

 

 

1. Commissioner Wiggins called the continued meeting to order. 

2. Commissioner Wiggins asks for approval of the agenda. Commissioner Orr made the motion to 

approve the agenda. Commissioner Williams seconded this motion. Vote unanimous. 

3. Commissioner Wiggins asks for comments from the evaluation of the DSS Facility. Commissioner 

Orr stated that we needed to provide cabinets for storage into the areas that a need was 

present and after installation relook and go from there. Commissioner Orr stated that the ability 

to pass in the halls is limited and this needs immediate attention. Commissioner Orr stated that 

we needed a chalkboard in the area where children are meeting with their families, a 4x8 sheet. 

Commissioner Wiggins stated that we could consider installing the coated finish for chalkboard 

on the walls and the kids can use chalkboard paints that wash off and this would keep us from 

putting holes in the walls. Commissioner Wiggins recommended Adam Phillips as possibility. 

Commissioner Orr stated that we can check with others as well. Manager Garland stated that 

Melissa Blevins had contacted her about the boxes in the floors and felt that this is a fall hazard 

and with the Department of Labor coming to the county we needed to address this.  

4. Commissioner Williams stated that a water dispenser needed to be put in the front lobby of DSS 

due to the kids running in and out of the door that has be buzzed in and out by the receptionist.  

Clerk Crisp stated that we have an extra one through our water supply company. Commissioner 

Wiggins stated that we need to get one with the bottles so that we do not have to drill in the 

walls to get the water lines. Manager Garland will look into this. 

5. Manager Garland had the completed Resolution to the County Manager of delegation of duties 

concerning appointed officials. Commissioner Williams made the motion to approve the 

resolution. Commissioner Orr seconded this motion. Vote unanimous. 

6. Commissioner Wiggins stated that we would need to go into closed session to discuss the names 

of the CDBG recipients. Commissioner Orr made the motion to go into closed session under G.S. 

143-318.11(a) (1) (6) for privileged or confidential information and personnel. Commissioner 

Williams seconded this motion. Vote unanimous. 

7. Commissioner Orr made the motion to go back into open session. Commissioner Williams 

seconded this motion. Vote unanimous. 

8. Commissioner Orr made the motion to continue the meeting until Monday, October 22, 2018 

for the CDBG Public Hearing. Commissioner Williams seconded this motion. Vote unanimous. 

 

 

____________________________________________________________ 

Keith Eller, Chairman, Graham County Board of Commissioners 

 

____________________________________________________________ 

Connie Orr, Vice-Chairman, Graham County Board of Commissioners 

 

____________________________________________________________ 

Jacob Nelms, Member, Graham County Board of Commissioners 

 

____________________________________________________________ 

Dale Wiggins, Member, Graham County Board of Commissioners 

 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Raymond Williams, Member, Graham County Board of Commissioners 

 

ATTEST: 

 

______________________________________ 

Kim Crisp, Clerk to the Board 

 


